St. Bronagh’s Conference
Saint Vincent de Paul
Rostrevor

Dear Parents/Guardians,

The local branch of the SVP in the Parish of Kilbroney have
been aware that due to the restrictions and lockdown, families
and individuals are facing difficulties in these challenging
times.

The local SVP would like to reach out to those who may need
our help.

SVP is here to help our Community and contact can be made
with us via the SVP Helpline at 077 388 379 54. If you are
aware of anyone or family who may need our help, please
bring our helpline number to their attention.

Please be assured that all calls and personal contact with the
SVP is strictly private and confidential.




